
CAR SHOW  

St. Matthew’s 2019 Annual Report 

 

Our 9th Annual St. Matthews Car Show was held on October 12th last 

year and the weather fully cooperated!  This was the largest show that 

we have had since this fundraising event started nine years ago.  We 

raised over $18,000 this year and had over 90 cars registered. As 

always, we had a great group of volunteers and great attendance from 

the community.  This year we decided to donate 50% the proceeds to 

The Place of Seven Springs in Snellville and the other 50% to fund our 

incoming Assisting Priest who arrived at our parish in October. This is 

not only a great fundraiser but also a great fellowship event and 

something truly worthwhile for our community.  We look forward to 

this year’s event which will be our 10th anniversary for the show.  Our 

planning for this event will begin very soon and we hope to add some 

very special things to commemorate our 10th year, so stay tuned.  If you 

feel called to work on this wonderful fundraising event or have ideas 

for this year, please contact me and I will get you on board! 

 

God Bless, 

Jack Denton 

 

 


